New Zealand Mini 40 National Class Association.
The recently formed NZL Mini 40 NCA will be holding 2 regattas this year, the first been at Wattle Farm (Northern Maritime Model Society) in Auckland on the 19th – 22 October and the second at Lake Pegasus (Pegasus Radio Sailing Club) north of Christchurch on the 9th – 12th November.
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It is exciting for the NCA to be able to show the Mini 40 to the public. Although there a few enthusiastic skippers with foiling catamarans and trimarans there are several non-foiling boats from the 90’s and early 2000’s. In due course there may be 2 divisions for “non-foiling” and “foiling” boats hoping to get the older boats out of storage and sailing, very much like the “Classic” IOM’s.
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At this stage the group can be followed on the Facebook page  NZ Mini40 Group  and shortly a “Class Page” on the NZRYA website.
Anyone interested in the class and would like to come and watch or compete in the two events being organised can email Bruce at bruceedgar246@gmail.com or John at designtech@xtra.co.nz 
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